
News & Views

Important reminder for our 9:00 Worship Service and meetings
​at the church
With the increased rate of cases of the Delta variant, we are asking all congregants to
mask while in the building for worship or other meetings.

August 29, 2021
22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time

Katy Shevel preaching
Watch online at 9:00 AM

Weekly bulletins are available.
They will be uploaded weekly by the end of day
Friday. You can download and /or print a copy

by clicking here.

Sunday Classes
Adult Education
Classes will begin September 12.

Children's Sunday School
10:00 AM Kids Corner Under the Tent
Kids can meet Mrs. M and Shep under the tent for a
fun time of stories, crafts, and special treats! 

Volunteer Opportunities With the Youth of WPC
There are several openings to volunteer with the Youth Ministry this year. We
have our Confirmation class (Sundays 9am), Sunday School class (Sundays
10:30-11:30am), and our Youth Group hangout (Sundays 6-8pm). If you want
to help shape the next generation, to dive into the Bible, or just plain have fun
—there’s an opportunity for you! For more information, please contact Austin

for more details if thinking this is may be of interest to you.

Love Your Neighbor / Faith in Action
Volunteers needed on Saturday, September 11 at Outley House
in SW Philly
Anyone 12 or older (must have adult supervision).We will be preparing and
serving lunch at the Outley House Men's Shelter (6901 Woodland Avenue
Philadelphia) on the Saturday following Labor Day, September
11, 2021 beginning at 9:00 a.m. (finishing by 1:00 p.m).
Masks are required (plexiglass screen has been installed on the serving line!).
Call Carmela Curatola with any questions at 484-463-7416. The next opportunity
to serve will be after Thanksgiving, Saturday, November 27. Feel free to peruse
the website for more information.

Hati Support
For those interested in a way to help our neighbors in Haiti, the
needs cannot be underestimated. God's people are once again
called to help and Presbyterian Disaster Relief is there helping. If
you would like to support them, gifts can be made online, by phone
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at (800) 872-3283, or by check, which can be mailed to Presbyterian
Church (U.S.A.), P.O. Box 643700, Pittsburgh, PA 15264-3700.

​They are also asking for prayers for those affected by the
earthquake and hurricane as well as the political instability there.

Volunteers needed for the Radnor Fall Festival
Sunday September 19 from 12-4p
We are in need of volunteers for this year's festival! If you feel called to help represent
Wayne Presbyterian Church at this local event, please reach out to Rev. Katy Shevel.

New blog post for One Book, One
Church that starts September 12
Read the latest blog entry from Janice Mack  the
latest blog entry about the display case and sign
ups for This Tender Land classes

Children's Ministry needs you!
We are in need of a few more Sunday school
teachers and a bunch of volunteers to assist in
the nursery in the Fall. Please, consider this joy-
filled ministry opportunity. As one volunteer
teacher told me recently, "It is an honor to
uphold the vows the congregation makes when
a child is baptized!" Contact Kelli to learn more.

Thursday Morning Men’s Ministry - 7:00 AM via Zoom
We will continue Zoom meetings through August. We hope to be offering a “hybrid”
format on Zoom and the Fireside room in September.
Questions? Please contact Tim Pretz or Sal Ambrosio See the flyer for full details.
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